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Question/Comment:
Dear Mayor and City Council Members:  I am writing to let you know that I completely
disagree with the closing of 4th Street.  I'm not surprised that businesses are suing you
over it.  First of all, you are funneling bike traffic down that street and now they will
have to dismount or be dangerous riding through.  Since the Town Square provides so
much seating it is not necessary to have a few tables on 4th.  Meanwhile it is totally
disrupting traffic and causing chaos and danger at other intersections.  Shopping at
Atkinsons is now more frustrating than ever.  This road closure is very anti-progress and
an over-reaction to the Covid problem.  Please come to your senses and re-open the
street before wasting untold taxpayer dollars on a unnecessary lawsuit caused by your
own poor decision making.
Thank you,
Kate Kelly

mailto:/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=C4541B564F8C45E48FBBBF4967101D93-ROBIN CROTT
mailto:rcrotty@ketchumidaho.org

